
ALAMEDA-CONTRA COSTA TRANSIT DISTRICT

Bay Area Rapid Transit - AC Transit Interagency Liaison Committee

BART-AC Transit ILC

CANCELLATION  NOTICE

BART Representatives
Director Liz Ames 

Director Robert Raburn 
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AC Transit Representatives
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Director H. E. Christian Peeples
Director Jean Walsh

VIRTUAL MEETING9:00 AMWednesday, January 20, 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Meeting of the Bay Area Rapid Transit - AC 
Transit Interagency Liaison Committee scheduled for January 20, 2021 at 
9:00 AM has been cancelled. The next meeting of the Committee is 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 24, 2021 at 9:00 AM.
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